
From:   Peter Oakford, Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Finance, Corporate & Traded Services 

 
   John Betts, Interim Corporate Director of Finance 
 
To:   Policy & Resources Cabinet Committee – 13 July 2022 
 
Subject:  Covid-19 Financial Monitoring  
 
Key decision:  No 
 
Classification: Unrestricted  
 
Past Pathway of Paper: N/A  
 
Future Pathway of Paper: N/A 

 

Summary: 
The attached report provides an update on the Covid-19 grants KCC has 
received to date and monitoring of expenditure from the grants.   
 
Recommendations 
Policy and Resources Committee is asked to note the report 
 
  

 
  
Contact details 
 
Report Author(s) 
 

 Dave Shipton (Head of Finance Policy, Planning and Strategy) 
03000 419418 
dave.shipton@kent.gov.uk 
 

Relevant Corporate Director: 
 

 John Betts  
03000 410 066  
John.Betts@kent.gov.uk  
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